Since the last meeting, John Brooks and I have had conversations again with the Governor and some of his assistants discussing primarily the budgetary matters and trying to get his views on the question of election of delegates. I might add, as to that latter, that he is more and more concerned about it because he is receiving more and more comment indicating the people who are going to run for the position of delegate to the Convention. Some obviously qualify and some, at least in his opinion, obviously not. I will discuss

that in more detail when we discuss the report of the

He has, however, with reference to the budget, insofar as he can do so, approved in principle the broad recommendations which we were unking as to creating a staff and assistants to get the Convention started off right, including the idea -- provided the Legislature approves, and he thinks it will -- of some sort of orientation session of a day or two with the newly elected delegates. He has indicated that he will pass those views along to Governor-Elect Agacs, but in

Commission.